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Season 2, 2021  
 

COVID-19 game marshal 
 
 
 

As part of Albury Indoor Netball Association’s COVID-19 Safety Plan, all junior 
netball teams must provide a COVID-19 game marshal as a condition of play. 
Failure to provide a Marshall in accordance with the roster will result in the 
team being unable to take the court.  
 
If you are unable to provide a marshal or would like to swap your 
rostered week, please advise the Albury Indoor Netball Committee at 
least 24 hours before the game.   
 
Email treasurer@aina.net.au  
 

 
YOUR ROLE 
 
The Committee will advise of the one-hour marshal timeslot and the applicable 
court ‘zone’ that you will be required to marshal prior to the day. 
 
On arrival at Lauren Jackson Stadium, present to AINA COVID-19 door 
marshal. You will be provided with a vest, identifying you as the game 
marshal.  
 
 

HEALTH AND HYGIENE - REMINDERS 
 

 Wash your hands. 
 

 Check in and record your attendance via the Service NSW COVID Safe Check-in. 
 

 Do not gather in large groups and maintain a 1.5 meter physical distancing. 
 

 Anyone who is unwell should not attend. 
 

 Anyone experiencing COVID-19 systems should get tested. 



ALBURY INDOOR NETBALL ASSOCIATION 
GAME MARSHALL CHECK LIST 

 
 
DURING THE GAME  
 

 Please observe the ENTIRE zone that you have been allocated for the 
duration of your allocated game period.  

 
SPECTATORS 
 

 Face masks must be worn. 
 

 Spectators are required to maintain 1.5-meter physical distancing and should 
follow all gathering restrictions. 

 
PLAYERS 
 

 Players do not need to wear a face mask during competition or training. 
 

 Players (including those registered in 13 and under division, regardless of age) 
must wear a face mask before and after playing or training.  

 
COACHES, TEAM OFFICIALS AND SCORERS 
 

 Coaches, team officials and scorers must wear a face mask. 
 

 Scorers must remain seated at the scorer desk. 
 
 
FOLLOWING THE GAME  
 

 Ensure that players, spectators and support people EXIT via the designated 
exit immediately following their games. This will include players and 
supporters who are not on your team. 

 
 Please ensure that exit doors are closed after teams leave the stadium. 

 
 Please report back to the AINA COVID-19 door marshal once courts are 

vacant. 

 
Albury Indoor Netball Association thanks you for your assistance with providing this support to our 
players and association. 
 
If you have any questions, please make yourself known to a member of AINA’s management 
committee. 


